
Diocese of Sandhurst
Review of Religious Education

Programs (P-12) in Catholic Schools

The Terms of Reference have been approved by Bishop Leslie Tomlinson. 
An email survey is designed to obtain your feedback concerning five key questions, each 

question referring to a specific term of refence of the Review. The questions are as follows:

1. How up to date do you think our current RE programs are with reference to 
developments in Catholic Theology, the Louvain ECSI project and contemporary youth 

culture?

2. How effective do you think the current Source of Life RE program is in terms of its stated 
learning outcomes? How would you measure that effectiveness in terms of home, school, 

parish and diocese?

3. What links do you see between the Bishop’s Statement of Evangelisation and the RE 
programs of our schools?

4. In your opinion, what further Professional Learning programs do schools and the CEO 
need to further develop expertise in RE?

5. The aim of our RE programs is to aid the spiritual development, faith formation and 
literacy in the faith of both teachers and students in our schools. How well do you think our 

RE programs currently achieve that aim?

Interested and committed parents and parishioners who wish to contribute their views on 
these questions to the Review Committee are invited to email responses to pcarpenter@

ceosand.catholic.edu.au

Very Rev Dr Brian Boyle EV
Chair, Review Committee 


